

DATE: December 19, 2013

AGENDA ITEM # 4

TO: Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Commission

FROM: Cedric Novenario, Staff Liaison

SUBJECT: Project Inventory-Report from Ad-Hoc Subcomittee

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive information from the Ad-Hoc subcommittee

BACKGROUND

At the October 2013 BPAC meeting, Commissioners Brinsfield, Crook and Hvlaka volunteered to lead an Ad-Hoc committee to review and update the project inventory database. This review will consist of noting projects that are completed, removing duplicate entries, updating project information and/or adding in relevant projects.

The Ad-Hoc subcommittee met on 12/6/13 in the Council Chambers.

DISCUSSION

Out of the 200+ entries in the project inventory database, the Ad-Hoc subcommittee reviewed and updated 50 entries. These updates include striking out closed projects, noting if projects are included as current or future CIP, and removing duplicate entries. The ad-hoc subcommittee will meet in January 2014. Date and time are to be determined.